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National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land
THE RT HON DAME CINDY KIRO, GNZM, QSO, Governor-General

Order in Council
At Wellington this 12th day of September 2022

Present:
Her Excellency the Governor-General in Council

Pursuant to section 52(2) of the Resource Management Act 1991, Her Excellency the Governor-General, acting on the
advice and with the consent of the Executive Council and on the recommendation of the Minister for the Environment
(having satisfied the requirements of that Act), approves the National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land
2022.
This National Policy Statement is published by the Minister for the Environment under section 52(3) of the Resource
Management Act 1991. The National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land 2022 can be accessed at
www.mfe.govt.nz.
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